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Cade Museum Highlights Ways to Donate on Giving Tuesday  
 
Gainesville, FL, December 1, 2020 – The Cade Museum, where children and adults receive 
unprecedented access to world-class inventors, entrepreneurs, and visionaries, is celebrating Giving 
Tuesday, a global generosity movement. The Cade supports families from low-income, underserved 
neighborhoods and underwrites programming to help children envision a more innovative future.   
 
“The Cade supports the community by underwriting free museum memberships for low-income 
families, providing scholarships to Cade Camps, and ensuring equal access to science, technology, 
engineering, art and math (STEAM) learning. Cade supporters also help underwrite a broad range of 
community programs that provide STEAM-learning experiences at the Gainesville Housing 
Authority, YMCA, and Alachua Schools. Donations to The Cade during Giving Tuesday help continue 
these crucial programs,” said Stephanie Bailes, President & Executive Director.   
 
In addition to a one-time gift on Giving Tuesday, there are other ways to support the Cade 
Museum, including a sustaining membership, major gift, legacy planned gift, donated stock & 
vehicles, and more!  The Cade Museum is a non-profit 501(c)(3), so donations are tax-deductible to 
the fullest extent permitted by law. 
 
All of these crucial gifts help the museum open its doors to the entire community, provide life-
changing experiences and generate a lifelong interest in STEAM careers. To learn more about 
donating to the Cade Museum on Giving Tuesday or to make year-end gift, please visit 
cademuseum.org/donate-today 
 
About the Cade Museum  
 
In 2004, Dr. James Robert Cade and his family established the Cade Museum Foundation to build the 
Cade Museum for Creativity & Invention in Gainesville, Florida. The Cade’s mission is to transform 
communities by inspiring and equipping future inventors, entrepreneurs, and visionaries. Dr. Cade, a 
physician at the University of Florida, was best known as the leader of a research team that invented 
Gatorade in 1965. The Cade Museum is open to the public and located at 811 South Main Street, 
Gainesville, FL 32601. An independent 501(c)(3) public foundation, the museum receives no operational 
funding from federal, state, or local governments, or the University of Florida. For more information, 
please visit CadeMuseum.org, or contact Sue Draddy at 203.247.2106. 
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